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U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD

Date:  January 9, 2006

Time: 8:25 am

Mail Control
or  Report No(s).

137930 License No(s). 31-30742-01 Docket No(s). 03036051

Name of Licensee: Arnot Ogden Medical Center

Name of Participant(s): Stephen Dengler, Supervisor of Nuclear Medicine

Telephone No. 607-737-4147

Subject:
(NOTE:  This will be used as the 
 Documents Title in ADAMS)

Intent to pursue amendment

Summary: I contacted  Dengler to ask if licensee intends to continue to pursue
license amendment as there has been no response to the deficiency
letter dated Dec. 6, 2005.  Mr. Dengler acknowledged that he had
received the letter and was waiting on management response before
replying.  He stated that the doctor that requested to assume the role of
RSO no longer wanted to pursue.  Currently there is no RSO b/c the
former RSO has left.  Mr. Dengel stated the licensee is not seeing any
patients b/c there is no RSO.  I informed him of the regulations and that
he could also use the guideance in NUREG 1556 Vol 9 Rev.1.

Action Required: Waiting on response from licensee
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